
services  Ulladulla 9am and 4pm / Milton 11am  
prayer meeting Milton 2.30pm Thursday 
 
web ulladulla – anglican.org 
  
office Ulladulla site (Princes Hwy x Green St)  
phone (02) 4454 2030 
email   office@ulladulla-milton-anglican.org  
 
senior pastor  Aiden Sibrava 

phone 0437 903 986 

email  aiden@ulladulla-milton-anglican.org  
rest day  Wednesday 

 
assistant pastor  Steve Klouth 
phone  0423 395 429 
email  steve@ulladulla-milton-anglican.org 
rest day  Thursday 
 
bookshop       (02) 4454 2030 
                         bookstore@ulladulla-milton-anglican.org 

                         open Mon – Fri 10am – 4pm  
 
safe ministry  Peter Kerma / 0450 960 908 
 
parish council  see website 
__________________________________________________________ 

 

support our mission 
 
                              Ulladulla  BSB 032 701   ACN 245 648 
                              Milton  BSB 633 108   ACN 157 807 868 

 

 South Coast Anglican Churches  

Milton & Ulladulla 
               
               Here for Jesus 

                                  Here for the Coast  
 

 
 

Thank you for joining us today and a special welcome if you are 
visiting  

 
30 March 2025  

“Here for Jesus, Here for the Coast”  
Aiden Sibrava 

Isaiah 49: 5 - 6              Matthew 9: 35 - 38 
 

Parish Councilor on duty  
9am: Grant Emans 
No 11am service 
No 4pm service 



Isaiah 49: 5 – 6 
5 And now the Lord says— 
    he who formed me in the womb to be his servant 
to bring Jacob back to him 
    and gather Israel to himself, 
for I am[a] honored in the eyes of the Lord 
    and my God has been my strength— 
6 he says: 
“It is too small a thing for you to be my servant 
    to restore the tribes of Jacob 
    and bring back those of Israel I have kept. 
I will also make you a light for the Gentiles, 
    that my salvation may reach to the ends of the earth.”  

Matthew 9: 35 - 38 
35 Jesus went through all the towns and villages, teaching in  
their synagogues, proclaiming the good news of the kingdom  
and healing every disease and sickness. 36 When he saw the  
crowds, he had compassion on them, because they were  
harassed and helpless, like sheep without a shepherd.  
37 Then he said to his disciples, “The harvest is plentiful but  
the workers are few. 38 Ask the Lord of the harvest, therefore,  
to send out workers into his harvest field.” 
__________________________________________________ 
Notes 
 

        Special prayers this week 
    * For all those in our church family who are sick, injured, mourning  
        a loss or recovering from treatment 

      * For our hospital chaplains, Colleen Clifford and Rod Foord –  
         that God would open doors and open hearts to the words of  
         comfort from Scripture that they offer 
      * For people to prayerfully consider nominating for Parish 
         Council or Wardens at our upcoming AGM 
      * For Bernie and Michelle Hughes and their family. 
      * For Milton Ulladulla Baptist Church as they continue their  
         search for a new minister and for Steve Mann as he leads the 
         church in the interim. 
       * For the amazing work being done each week at Burrill Pines 
       * For Miriam Bradshaw and her mission work in Spain 
       * For financial support for the ‘Safe Waters’. 
       * For financial support for the UCEF ministry in Ulladulla High 
 
            
 
      Our Mission prayer 
     Lord, as we hear Jesus' words, cause us to be a people united in  
     faith, and committed to serving each other. Help us especially  
     to be devoted to the mission you have given us: proclaiming the 
     Gospel on the South Coast. May we shine as a light for Jesus in  
     what we say and in what we do .Amen 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 

Daily Bible Readings 
Monday Psalm 110: 1 - 7 
Tuesday Matthew 9: 9-13 
 Wednesday Mark 1: 16 - 20 
Thursday Mark 5: 1 - 20 
Friday Acts 9: 1 - 31 
Saturday 1 Cor 1: 26 - 30 
Sunday Col 3: 1 - 17 

 

Thought for the week 
“ …..you have been 

raised with Christ……” 
         Colossians 3: 1 
 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Isaiah%2049%3A%205%20-%206&version=NIV#fen-NIV-18642a


ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF ANGLICAN PARISH 
For all regular attenders at Milton or Ulladulla churches 
The Annual General meeting of the parish will be held 
today Sunday 30th March at 11:00 am after a combined 
service. Information on those who have already been 
nominated to positions on the Parish Council is included 
in this bulletin and available at the back of the church. 
Others can still be nominated even at the meeting itself 
but they must have agreed to stand. Two wardens are 
elected by parishioners, and one is nominated by the rector. The role of 
the wardens is to be legally responsible for church property and finances, 
payment of staff and to cause decisions regarding these matters to be 
implemented. They are ex officio members of parish council. A motion to 
elect 6 Parish council members will be presented at the meeting. In 
addition, the rector can appoint two. The responsibility of parish 
councillors is to determine matters of policy regarding finances and 
property, to determine salaries and stipends within diocesan guidelines, 
and to confer with the minister generally in the conduct of parish work and 
spiritual welfare and to make recommendations to him on such matters. 
People are also elected to find a new minister if a vacancy occurs and to 
take part in the general diocesan parliament, called the Sydney Diocesan 
Synod.         All who belong to this church can come and join in! That’s you! 
 

      EASTER IS A TIME OF CELEBRATION 
     Why not contribute some flowers or greenery? Or even some  
     time! Milton Church needs your contributions to make Easter a   
     special time. Can you give an hour on Easter Saturday to help  
     with floral arrangements? To offer flowers or time please contact 
     Viv Davidson on 0405 409 119 
__________________________________________________________ 
   Bookshop 
    We would love to hear from anyone who would enjoy sitting 
    in air conditioned comfort of our bookshop browsing our  
    great range of  books, particularly on Tuesday afternoons,  
    the 1st & 3rd Monday mornings or Friday mornings or  
    afternoons between April 11th & May 30th (10am – 1pm) or  
    (1pm – 4pm).  No experience is necessary, just a  
    willingness to help. For more details contact Wendy Kerma 
    on  0418485154 or Peter Kerma on 0450960908 
_________________________________________________________ 
BCA BOXES 
Thank you for the generosity of those who support the 
ministry of BCA through the giving boxes. Just a 
reminder that all boxes are due in by the end of March. 
Please contact Gwen Lea for further details. 

UCEF needs your support 
Please consider contributing to the finances of the United Christian 
Education Foundation (UCEF). We are losing financially each month by 
just over $900. If we want this high school ministry to continue as has 
been the ongoing vision, then we need more people to give financially to 
UCEF. Pray that God will provide the finances needed to keep this 
ministry going. There is an upcoming Movie Fundraising Event for UCEF 
on Friday 11th April 2025.  Donations can be made to UCEF Westpac 
BSB:032701 Acc/no: 122963 
________________________________________________________ 
First Aid and Defibrillator training 
Please email the church office to register your interest in taking part  
in this training in 2025. More information, including dates will follow. 
 

 Assistance needed in the Office 
Our office volunteers will be away from April 11th to May 29th. 
We are looking for volunteers to take on several tasks during this  
period. Training will be provided, and we are keen for different  
people to take on the tasks listed below. 
* preparing ‘Proclaim’ and the livestream link 
* finalising & distributing service run sheets 
* finalising, printing & folding bulletins 
* checking phone messages & emails twice a week 
Aiden, Steve & the wardens will be there for 
support 
If you have any questions about the tasks or would like to help, please 
contact the office via email or speak to Wendy or Peter Kerma 
 

 

 

 



 

   

   

 


